
We are turning 70!  

As you may already know, our credit union was founded in 1954 
by International Paper Company’s Ticonderoga Mill employees. 
In 2024, we will turn 70, and our team feels that is a reason to 
celebrate!
 
Did you become a member before 1970? If so, we want to hear 
from you! Visit  trailnorth.com/anniversary and nominate yourself 
or another member who joined the credit union before 1970 to be 
entered in our Grand Prize drawing in which we will pick a winner 
who will receive $700 in their Membership Savings Account!   

TrailNorth team 
members recently 
spent a day outside 
of Walmart in 
Ticonderoga ringing 
the bell to raise money 
for the Salvation Army.  
We are thankful for all of the very generous people who 
donated!

We are happy to share that our Annual Food 
Drive succeeded in 2023! Thanks to all the 
members who donated food. In partnership with 
SecureShred, TrailNorth also presented $2,900 
to area food pantries. 

Thank you to everyone 
who joined us in 
October as we kicked 
off Credit Union week 
at our member dinner dance at the Frontier Town Gateway. 
After a great dinner, letting loose and enjoying a night of 
Celtic, old-time fiddle tunes, and square dancing led by 
Adirondack Two-Step was fun! 

Food Pantry Here. For Good! 

Harvest Dinner 
Dance

WINTER

Pictured to the left: Shauna 
Alkinburgh, TrailNorth 
Ticonderoga Branch 
Manager, and Jean McKee 
from the Ticonderoga Food 
Pantry.

Pictured to the right: 
Shannon Denton, TrailNorth 
Elizabethtown branch 
manager and from Adirondack 
Community Action Programs, 
Alan Jones, Executive Director/
CEO, and Cindy Cobb 
Program Coordinator.

Pictured to the left: Brittany 
Yelle, TrailNorth Port 
Henry Branch Manager, 
and Joanne Podres from 

the Moriah Food Pantry. 
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A BETTER CARD EXPERIENCE AT YOUR 
FINGERTIPS

Our upgraded mobile app puts 
more control, convenience and 
safety in your hands. From instant 
card activations to clearer merchant 
transaction info to robust fraud 
protections, now you can do even more from one 
convenient place. 

If you haven’t already, download our mobile banking 
app from your device’s app store today.

We are pleased to announce that Julieanna Holman 
and Kallie Dorsett joined us as full-time tellers, along 
with Jamie Burnham, who joined us in the receptionist 
position.

Please help us congratulate the following TrailNorth 
team members on their new roles!

NEW roles

Sarah St. Onge 
Compliance/

Risk Management 
Officer

Jasmine Eissler 
Member Contact 

Center
Representative

The Administrative Building parking lot is not 
designed for through traffic.  In order to keep 

everyone safe, if you are visiting or leaving the 
Ticonderoga branch office, please utilize the branch 

entrance and exit at that location. 

Parking Lot 
Safety

LOCAL PHONE: (518) 585-6725
OUT OF AREA: 888-TFCU-NOW
FAX: (518) 585-7086
WEBSITE: www.trailnorth.com
E-MAIL: memberservice@tfcunow.com
LOANS AFTER HOURS: Online @ 
www.trailnorth.com or 866-464-2185

IN-TOUCH AUDIO: 800-806-7842 
BRANCH LOCATIONS
TICONDEROGA - 1178 NYS Route 9N
PORT HENRY - 43 Meacham Street
ELIZABETHTOWN - 7519 Court Street
E'TOWN MAILING ADDRESS - PO Box 96

JANUARY 1 - New Year's Day 

JANUARY 15 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day  

FEBRUARY 19 - President's Day

Julieanna Holman

NEW TO THE TEAM

Kallie Dorset Jamie Burnham

Joshua Sumner 
Chief Financial 

Officer


